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There were smiles all around as Richard Howell recently presented CAAA President Pam Peet with 

a $500 donation from his company Keller Williams Realty.  

The Howell family and their Golden Mix rescue Chi Chi were featured in one of our newsletters last 

year. In that article Richard  explained how he and his partners felt strongly about giving back to 

their community and decided to donate a portion of their commissions to charity.  He explained how 

important it was to him to try and make a difference in someone else’s life and pledged “To give 

back part of every one of my successes in real estate because it’s the right thing to do!” So his 

team at Keller Williams offered to support CAAA with donations of a portion of their commission 

on real estate transactions for CAAA members, or any client who selects CAAA as the charity of 

their choice. 

It’s pretty obvious in the above picture that even Taka, Pam’s 

Bichon Frise knows just how important a contribution like this will 

be in providing therapy dog services to our community.  

Thank you Richard and everyone at Keller Williams Realty, Biltmore 

Partners who helped to make this generous contribution possible.      

Richard Howell 

Keller Williams Realty,                 

Biltmore Partners 

www.myPHXrealestate.com  

http://www.myPHXrealestate.com
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A Social Pet Therapy 

Program  

 

THE COMPANION 

ANIMAL              

ASSOCIATION OF 

ARIZONA, INC. 

P.O. Box 5006 

Scottsdale, AZ. 

85261—5006 

Phone (602) 258-3306           

http://www.caaainc.org 

* 

OUR MISSION 

To enhance the quality 

of lives of people by 

promoting the          

Human/Companion  

Animal Bond and to 

provide support when 

the bond is broken.  

* 
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      Robert the Bruce was the first 

King of Independent Scotland from 

1306 to 1329. No connection, but 

there’s also a 21st century Robert the 

Bruce and this one is a beautiful little 

Shetland Sheepdog who belongs to 

Joann Weschler. She, her husband Lou 

and “Robby” moved into Friendship   

Village in Tempe in the summer of 2011 

when he was three.  Ever since, Joann 

and Robbie have been a CAAA team 

visiting the Health Care Center there.  

     The Healthcare Center offers  

various levels of care.  Joann and 

Robby visit the Alzheimer area where 

they meet patients in the community living room.  Robby goes from 

person to person while Joann encourages interaction by having him  

perform tricks for everyone.  With every trick he gets a small treat. 

If the patients are able, she allows them to offer Robby his treats; 

but only after making sure they know it’s for him and not them!  

     When it comes to teaching dogs 

tricks as well as obedience Joann 

has had years of experience. In the 

mid 80’s she had heard from a 

friend in Davis California about a 

new concept in dog training; basic 

obedience classes for puppies.    

After some research she and her 

partner became the first in Arizona 

to offer “Puppy Classes”.  Their 

eight week classes were limited to 

12 puppies, 8 to 12 weeks in age. 

They required vet verification of 

health and only adult or older teen 

handlers.  The training was aimed 

at getting the puppies socialized 

early along with some basic obedience and a few tricks.  Joann says it’s 

extremely important to get your puppy socialized EARLY; before ten 

weeks old.  Get them used to other places, people and always other 

dogs.  One of the most effective techniques used to socialize her 

“Dogs do speak, 

but only to t hose 

who know how to 

listen.”                              

Orhan Pamuk 

So……… What’s in a Name? 

http://www.caaainc.org/


 

 

March - April, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 There are several ways you can    
help CAAA generate financial    
contributions by participating    
with our Community  Partners. 

 When shopping at Amazon on 

line, use : 

SMILE.AMAZON.COM 

 When you enroll your Fry’s 

VIP card in their Community        

Rewards Program  

 Any real estate transactions 

with Richard Howell, Keller  

Williams Realty, Biltmore    

Partners:  

www.myPHXrealestate.com 

 Making United Way Agency 

Pledges using code:         

Companion Animal               

 Association of Arizona       

     TIN-94-2908620             

 Intel encourages employees 

to pursue their passion to 

volunteer. The Intel        

Foundation matches the  

time they volunteer with a 

cash grant through the Intel 

Involved Matching Grant 

Program.  CAAA is eligible to 

receive these cash grants. 

“students” were to have everyone sit in a circle on the grass 

with their puppy in their lap. After a short period of time 

they were told to pass their puppy to the left. The passing  

continued until each puppy completed the circle and ended 

where they started, with their owners.                                                                                    

 Of course there was plenty of running and playing as 

well and the puppies loved it!  And so did their owners.     

After a year or two they wanted another class for older 

puppies. So Joann added one with continued training in obe-

dience and even a small agility course for puppies.  For older 

dogs she also taught classes at the Phoenix Field and      

Obedience Club that were aimed at competition with the 

American Kennel Club.                                                                                                  

 When requested, Joann and Robby visit other areas 

of the Friendship Village Healthcare Center; especially when 

any of her neighbors are temporarily in the hospital wing.  

Joann recalls a time when visiting a good friend after falling 

and breaking her leg in several places.  She was in shorts and 

her bare feet were sticking out at the end of her hospital 

bed. Robby looked at them and then start licking her left 

foot.  Robby was told to stop but the friend wasn’t minding 

the massage at all, so he didn’t.  “The funny thing” Joann 

says “is that he looked at the right foot but had no interest 

in it; only the left one.  And that was the leg that had been 

injured”.  

     To date, Joann     

and Robby have 

well over 200    

visits as they    

continue to visit at   

Friendship Village 

every Monday.   

Joann , Robby 
and Lou at 
the CAAA 

Picnic 

http://www.myPHXrealestate.com
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This past Valentine’s Day, the Iora Primary Care facility located in North Phoenix held 

an open house for approximately 50 Senior Citizens within their service area.  Their 

Community Development Leader contacted CAAA requesting some of our members to be 

a part of this event by being “Greeters” and welcoming everyone as they arrived.  Five 

of our teams volunteered and as you can see from the pictures on the next few pages -       

they stole the show!    

THANK YOU  

Jane & Cavalier King Charles Spaniel, Ty 

Hope & Cavalier King Charles Spaniel, Cookie                              

Naomi & Standard Poodle, Lady                  

Linnea & Golden, Beau                                

and                                                                

Cindy & Klein Poodle, Buddy                                                                                          
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      Our newsletters are always written for these PET purposes: 

 To PRAISE our wonderful volunteer pet therapy teams.  

 To ELEVATE the lives of residents/patients with the joy of the human/animal bond. 

 To THANK all of our membership. 

 Laurie Coleman and eight year old  

Gigi visiting at Brookdale North Gilbert 

Mary Beardsley and her dog Angel 

visiting at  Hacienda Healthcare    

Alisa McCormick and Maizy visiting at 

Brookdale Gilbert 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCIH-4Y7x6scCFQsaPgodkXIH8g&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Ffree-download-images-of-thank-you&psig=AFQjCNFXetIfGqkG6XRgM33Q6hZtYH3HxA&ust=1441920053869
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For more than 20 years, our local channel 12 News has supported volunteerism 

through the 12 Who Care volunteer recognition program. Each month a non-profit 

agency doing extraordinary work in our community is honored. 

 One agency a month will be selected as a 12 Who Care honoree. 

 The agency will receive a $1,200 donation. 

 The agency will be featured on Arizona Midday, 12 News and 12news.com.  

 The agency will be hosted at a luncheon at 12 News. 

 A :30 second promotional spot based on the agency's story and volunteer 

 information  will air on 12 News. 

Qualifications: 

 The agency must be servicing the local community in Arizona. 

 WE DO! 

 The agency must be in operation for over 12 months. 

 WE HAVE BEEN! 

 The agency must be a 501c3. 

 WE ARE! 

 The agency tax ID number must be submitted on the nomination form. 

 OUR EMPLOYER IDENTIFICATIN NUMBER (EIN) IS 

 94-2908620 

 The agency is only eligible to be a 12 Who Care recipient every 7 years. 

 WE’RE ELIGIBLE! 

Please consider nominating CAAA for this honor  

After all, we do extraordinary work in our          

community, don’t we? 

 

 

  Here is a link to the actual nomination form:  

 http://www.12news.com/life/make-a-12-who-care-nomination/23470949 

Our Legal Name is : COMPANION ANIMAL ASSOCIATION OF ARIZONA 

Our Mailing Address is: PO Box 5006, Scottsdale, AZ 85261-5006 United States 

http://12news.com
http://www.12news.com/story/life/2016/01/02/make-12-who-care-nomination/78215674/?48469
http://www.12news.com/life/make-a-12-who-care-nomination/23470949
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DON’T FORGET WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU? 

Share your stories from pet therapy visits on Facebook. 

If you have a story to share, please send it to Wendy at 

 wendy@rubicamwriting.com. 

 

Need to reach the Pet Therapy 
Committee?  Here’s How........... Nancy Parker parkeraz@q.com 

Pamela Peet pamelapeet@msn.com 
Jane Conrow conrowjane@hotmail.com 

President 

Pamela Peet 

 

Vice President 

Nancy Parker 

 

Secretary 

Sydni Talleri 

 

Treasurer 

 George Murnane                                                                  

 

Board Members 

Jane Conrow 

Melanie Lowrance 

Bella Panchmatia 

Mary Anne Reyman 

Wendy Rubicam 

 

 Any comments,     

pictures,                  

suggestions, or    

input for  future 

newsletters?                      

Send them  to: 

 

 Jackie at  

trngptst@cox.net  

Officers 

&     

board 

members 

Caaa 

2017 

These days, 

Google has become known 

for its sneaky April Fool’s - 

which have included the 

unveiling of a pigeon-based 

search  algorithm, a      

research  centre on the 

moon and a broadband  

system that runs through 

the toilet. Watch out for 

2017! 

HAPPY APRIL FOOLS 

DAY! 

Burger King ran an ad in USA Today  announcing its new "Left-Handed Whopper," which was     specially designed for     left-handed burger-lovers by rotating all condiments  exactly 180 degrees. 
When Burger King revealed the ruse the next day, they revealed thousands of their customers had requested the new sandwich. 

mailto:wendy@rubicamwriting.com
mailto:trngptst@cox.net

